
 

To: Permanent Missions to the United Nations Office and other international organizations in Geneva 

 

Our ref.: 02555/2025/SG/MDG  

Subject: Update on the WMO Executive Management Office contacts for receiving 

correspondence  

 

The Secretariat of the World Meteorological Organization (WMO) presents its 

compliments to the Permanent Missions to the United Nations Office and other international 

organizations in Geneva and wishes to inform them of recent changes in the structure of the 

WMO Executive Offices, as well as updated contact details.  

The Secretariat has the honour to inform the Permanent Missions that 

Ms Josefina Bunge has been appointed as the new Chief of Staff of the Secretary-General of 

WMO and can be contacted at jbunge@wmo.int. 

Furthermore, to enhance the efficiency of its operations, the Permanent Missions 

are respectfully requested to take note of the following updates: 

The Secretariat wishes to request the Permanent Missions to continue to send all 

regular correspondence to the WMO mailbox, wmo@wmo.int. where it is formally 

registered and followed up;  

Communications requesting meetings or dealing with matters inherent to the 

Secretary-General should be sent to sgomm@wmo.int; with a copy to 

Ms Yamila Costa (ycosta@wmo.int), Coordination Officer, Office of the Secretary-

General; 

All communications requesting meetings or dealing with matters inherent to the 

Deputy Secretary-General should be sent to dsgo@wmo.int with a copy to 

Ms Annick Champagne-Fall (achampagne@wmo.int), Coordination Officer, Office of 

the Deputy Secretary-General; 

Communications requesting meetings or dealing with matters inherent to the 

Assistant Secretary-General should be sent to asgo@wmo.int with a copy to 

Ms Julia Rugo (jrugo@wmo.int), Associate Coordination Officer, Office of the 

Assistant Secretary-General; 

Finally, communications requesting meetings or dealing with matters inherent to 

the Chief of Staff should be sent to sgomm@wmo.int with a copy to 

jbunge@wmo.int. 
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The WMO Secretariat sincerely appreciates the Permanent Missions’ cooperation 

during this period of transition and looks forward to continuing the productive collaboration 

between the WMO Secretariat and the Permanent Missions and avails itself of this opportunity 

to renew to the Permanent Missions to the United Nations Office and other international 

organizations in Geneva, the assurances of its highest consideration.  
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